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25 November 2020 

Kim Anderson 
Circular Head Costal Awareness Network 

By email kimpanderson7@gmail.com 

Dear Ms Anderson 

Circular Head draft Local Provisions Schedule hearing 

I refer to your email request for an extension of time to provide a submission prior to the Circular 
Head draft LPS hearing on 1 and 2 December 2020.  

I note that your email address was incorrectly provided in your representation and you did not 
receive information about the hearing until today. 

Due to the unique circumstances, I agree to your request for an extension of time for two days until 
close of business on Friday 27 November 2020. Submission to the Commission is to be by email to 
tpc@planning.tas.gov.au. 

Once received, your submission will be made available on the Commission website. Please note 
that submissions will be published in full, without redaction. This website will be the primary 
portal for exchanging information. 

If you require further information please contact Johanna Edwards, Planning Adviser, on  
03 6165 6811. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Sandra Hogue 
Acting Executive Commissioner 
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